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First name: Mike

Last name: Hawkins

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: GMUG National Forest Plan

 

Dear GMUG National Forest Plan Revision Team,

 

As a responsible off-highway motorcycle rider, I'm writing to ask that you continue to provide ample ohv

recreation in the Grand Mesa, Uncompahgre, and Gunnison National Forests. My friends and family are avid

users of your public lands as well as tax paying citizens of the USA and state of Colorado. We depend on and

contribute to the GMUG area for multiple use recreation. Multiple use recreation benefits everyone. Plans and

projects that only benefit single user groups should be avoided due to ever shrinking federal funding. 

 

Thanks in advance for your support for OHVs and multiple use recreation. 

 

 

 

 

Mike Hawkins

Alpine Link Corporation

Wk: 970.453.4924, Mb: 214.293.5500

www.alpinelink.com 

Sign up for AlpineLink's Monthly Article 

 <http://www.linkedin.com/pub/mike-hawkins/0/794/436>    <https://www.facebook.com/pages/Alpine-Link-Corp-

Leadership-Development-Sales-Performance-Improvement/81002437116>

<https://twitter.com/mikehawkins2345>   <https://plus.google.com/110285806684011647154>

<https://alpinelink.wordpress.com/>    <https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2m5-FA-51es>  

 

 


